
Subject: Support of SB 580 

 

Dear Senators/Senate Committee on Health, 
 

I am a resident in Umatilla County and have voiced my support of informed consent 
previously. I believe all people, adults and children alike, need to have the proper 
education about vaccines before administered. With this Senate Bill 580 proposal, it is 
requiring health care providers who are administrating vaccines to give information on 
Oregon's exemptions. I am VERY proud of Oregon and standing by our United States 
freedoms; including the freedom of vaccinations. Oregon is becoming one of the few 
who keep their people in mind and stand by the 3 types of exemptions for vaccines. I 
personally am thankful for this. I hope we can now go out and properly education and 
inform families of these exemptions before requiring children to be vaccinated... 
 

I appreciate your time and consideration of the matter. Hope to see great results on 
March 28th's hearing! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Meagan Reser 
Reser Mechanics LLC, Volunteer and Friend 
PO Box 22 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
 
† "Try to be a rainbow in someone's cloud." -XOXO 
 


